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BTPS Celebrates Long Service Employees and Retirees
Thursday, October 26, 2023 - Media Release

Buffalo Trail Public Schools Board of Trustees hosted a Celebration and Retirement event on
October 25, 2023, in Vermilion, Alberta, to honour and celebrate dedicated long-service
employees, outstanding support staff award recipient, Prime Minister's award for teaching
excellence recipient, and retirees of the 2022-2023 school year.

BTPS celebrated employees who had served for 5, 10, 15, 20, 25, 30, 35, and an impressive 50
years. The evening was a token of appreciation for their many years of service to the students,
staff, and families of Buffalo Trail Public Schools. We also honoured 16 retiring employees, each
of whom played an invaluable role in our schools.

The event brought together more than 120 staff members from across the division, the evening

was a great success. Buffalo Trail Public Schools extends its sincere appreciation to all our staff
for their contributions and unwavering commitment to our division.

Photo 1: Long service award recipients and retirees
Photo 2: BTPS Board of Trustees and Superintendent

Buffalo Trail Public Schools is committed to maximizing student learning, in a safe and caring environment, supported by a highly effective team.
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